
EARLY PROCESSING OF ABSENTEE BALLOTS 

 

Early Processing of Absentee Ballots cast for the  

November 3, 2020 General Election is  

Monday, October 19, 2020 through Friday, October 30, 2020,  

beginning at 9:00 am and concluding at 5:00 pm or until completed daily. 

 

This activity will take place at the  

Terrell County Board of Elections and Registration Office  

located at 955 Forrester Dr. SE, Dawson, Georgia 39842. 

 

On Election Day, November 3, 2020  

the processing of absentee ballots cast  

will commence at 7:00 am until completion. 

 

Any members of the public who wish to observe will be required to check in, receive 

a badge, take an oath, and relinquish cell phones or other electronic recording 

devices prior to viewing this process. 

For more information regarding this process,  

please contact Carolyn H. Williams,  

Supervisor of Terrell County Board of elections and Registration. 

229-995-5066 

 

 


